STATE TREASURER OF NORTH CAROLINA DALE R. FOLWELL, CPA ale T. Folul CPA

SHARON EDMUNDSON **DEPUTY TREASURER**

STATE AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT FINANCE DIVISION and the local government commission

June 10, 2022

Mr. Vance Holloman Finance Officer Town of Apex PO.Box 250 Apex, NC 27502

Re:

City of Apex

(Voluntary Fire Department)

Dear Mr. Holloman:

On June 7, 2022, the N.C. Local Government Commission formally approved the above-referenced item pursuant to G.S.160A-31.1, whereby the City will make lump sum payment for the City's proportionate share of outstanding debt as follows:

Volunteer Fire Department North Chatham Volunteer Rural Fire Protection District Annexation Effective Date Payment Period 3/23/2022

Reimbursement Due \$ 1,004.17

2022

We are pleased to have had this opportunity to serve you.

Sincerely,

Sharon Edmundson, Secretary **Local Government Commission**

GCG/ac

Cc: Charles Hall Quinlan, President Board of Directors Rural Fire Protection District Julie Reid, Interim Town Clerk Catherine H. Crosby, Town Manager Town of Apex